

GOVERNANCE AND PRIORITIES COMMITTEE

Impacts of Elimination of Child Fare on Saskatoon Transit

Recommendation of the Committee

That the information be received.

History

The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on November 8, 2023, considered a report of the Transportation and Construction Division regarding the above.

The Committee heard from Darcy Pederson, President of ATU Local 615 Saskatoon.

The Committee resolved that:

- 1. That the implementation of fare elimination for children be considered at the 2024/25 budget deliberations for implementation in September of 2024 with no impact to Saskatoon Transit 2024 revenue budget and if an impact is realized in 2024 that it be brought forward to future budget deliberation;
- 2. Prior to implementation Admin report back on a) operational details/implementation plan for the elimination of child fares, and b) engagement with stakeholders.

Attachment

November 8, 2023 report of the Strategy and Transformation Division November 6, 2023 letter from Darcy Pederson, ATU Local 615 Saskatoon